RELEASE IN PART B6

From:	Muscatine Lissa	De
Sent:	Monday, August 23, 2010 10:25 AM	B6
To:	Н	
Subject:	Re: Foreign Affairs	
No because we have not gotten	comments back yet, unless you want to wait	to see another version tomorrow.
Sent from my iPhone. Apologies	for any typos.	
On Aug 23, 2010, at 9:30 AM, H	<hdr22@clintonemail.com> wrote:</hdr22@clintonemail.com>	
> Should I wait for your next dra	ft then?	
>		
> Original Message		
> From: Lissa Muscatine		
> To: H > Sent: Mon Aug 23 09:25:07 20	10	
> Subject: Re: Foreign Affairs	10	
> Subject. Ne. Foreign Andris		
> Any time between about 1 and	4 would be best if that works for you.	
•	conglomeration of points from AMS,	
	to write through the whole thing	
> before you got it.		
>	,	
>		
> On Aug 23, 2010, at 9:22 AM,	H wrote:	
>		
>> I would like to call you later t	oday. What times work for you after	
>> noon?		
>>		
>> Original Message		
>> From: Lissa Muscatine		
>> To: H		•
>> Sent: Mon Aug 23 09:19:38 2	010	
>> Subject: Foreign Affairs	•	
>>	had from the leaner may at the afternacy	
	back from the larger group this afternoon	
- ·	them this evening. The draft needs	
>> waiting for the next draft? Th	l you be sending your own comments or	
>> waiting for the next draft? IT		